SMITH, GREENBERG & LEIGHTTY PLLC

ATTORNEYS

RICHARD A. GREENBERG rgreenberg@sglfirm.com

PUBLIC SERVICE

COMMISSION

J.R. Goff, Esq Commonwealth of Kentucky Public Service Commission 211 Sower Blvd P.O. Box 615 Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

December 8, 2009

Re: Middletown Waste Disposal/Rate Increase Request/Case no. 2009227

Sincerely.

Richard A

Dear Mr. Goff:

It was a pleasure speaking to you. As I stated in our phone conversation, I represent Middletown Waste Disposal ("MWD") in the above referenced matter. Please insure that communications are also directed to my attention. MWD believes that it would be beneficial for the PSC and MWD to schedule an informal conference sometime in January 2010. I look forward to working with you.